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July 10, 2014 

 

 

William Harvey 

751 Tatum Street 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 740 Tatum Street 

 

Dear Mr. Harvey: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 8, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny your appeal.  Your property will be 

transferred to the Vacant Building Program and you will need to apply for a code compliance 

inspection.  Please note that there is an application fee for the code compliance.  Also, at the 

hearing, staff recommended that you contact Reid Soley at 651-266-9120 on how to go about 

getting a code compliance and additional information that would be required. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may appeal further at the City Council Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley  

 Ed Smith 

 Steve Magner 

 Reid Soley 
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